
Andrew Beattie

From: Melanie Heard <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 19 August 2016 10:26 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because the location of the proposed intermodal is

completely unsuitable.

The number of truck movements will add so much traffic to already congested local roads.

The decrease in air quality will dramatically affect the health of local residents. I am the mother of three small
children, two of whom are asthmatics. This area already has poor air quality and the further increase in pollution

that this development will bring is unacceptable.

Please, please stop using south west sydney as the dumping ground for unwanted and completely unsuitable

development. It is unfair and unsustainable.

Yours sincerely,

Melanie Heard
Chipping Norton, New South Wales, 2170, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by Melanie Heard who

provided this email address: dazjnel@optusnet.com.au

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to Melanie Heard at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


